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Monday 16th May 2022 
 
This week we are using the text ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ to find out about the lifecycle 
of a butterfly. Our own caterpillars are growing, and we are really intrigued with the ‘webs’ 
they are making as they eat up their food! Class R are being challenged to write every day; 
just a simple sentence but they are blowing us away with their skills and determination!  
 

Our Jubilee plans are coming along nicely. The whole school are in good voice, and we are 
really looking forward to welcoming you into school to celebrate with us. Please keep a look 
out on our class door to sign up for helping us to provide the refreshments. 
 
In maths we are working on numbers to 20. The children are ordering numbers and making 
sure that they can say which number comes first, what comes next and which number 
comes last. We are using the story ‘Mr Gumpy’s Outing’ by John Burningham to help with 
making up number stories. 
 
Just a short letter this week but we are so busy in school and the children are all amazing as 
always!  
 
Please remember to pop in to see me if you have any queries or concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Warren 
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